CARPOOL FAQ
2019-2020
1. How will I be assigned a carpool number?
You must complete a carpool registration form and contract yearly.
2. What will I receive?

You will receive a carpool tag to hang from your front car mirror.
3. What if I am taking other children home regularly?

You must list those children on the registration form. Please make sure they are aware of the carpool number.


You will be issued one carpool number (two tags) per household.



If additional tags are needed please indicate on the registration form 

or notify the office.
4. What if I forget my carpool tag?

If you forget your carpool tag you must park your car and get your child/children from the main office so proper identification can be verified.  
5. What if I decide to get a carpool number at a later time?
Stop into the office to obtain a carpool registration form.

6. What if my child has a playdate with someone that rides carpool?

Write a note to the teacher indicating that your child should go home with the other child’s carpool.  The parent picking up your child must also provide a note indicating that they are taking your child home.
7. What if I don’t want my child to go home by carpool and want to use another method of dismissal?  
Write a note or email the teacher indicating how your child will be going home.   
***Carpool tags are for pick up by cars only. Please do not park your car, come into the building to pick up your child(ren) at carpool. 
